
Dear High School Educators:  

I'd like to invite all high school accounting, business, and math students to apply for a 
scholarship sponsored by the Missouri Society of CPAs (MOCPA).  As we don't have accurate 
contact information for all guidance counselors and business teachers, I'm hoping you will pass 
this message on to them, so all students who plan to major in accounting will be able to apply 
for these scholarships. 

Thank you for your assistance in delivering this important message! 

 Links applicant will need to apply: 

 Scholarship Application 
 Recommendation Form (to be completed by teacher or school administrator) 
 Complimentary Student Membership Application 

Scholarship Details: 

High school seniors are eligible to receive $500 toward their college education.  Applicants must 
be: 

  MOCPA high school student members, which is free of charge and can be obtained 
online here; 

  Recommended by an educator or school administrator; 
  Missouri residents (or child of a MOCPA member);  
  High school seniors during the 2018-2019 school year;  
  Enrolled in a college/university in Missouri (after high school graduation); and  
  Declared as an accounting major. 

High school winners are selected based on a point system, rating their GPA, ACT or 
SAT, written statement, educator recommendation, and leadership potential (honors, awards 
and activities). 

Online applications will be accepted through Jan. 23, 2019. 

The 2018-2019 winners will be announced in March 2019 and recognized at a MOCPA event. 

If you have any questions, please contact Dena Hull at dhull@mocpa.org or (800) 264-7966. 

Enjoy your day! 

Liz  

Liz Schaetzel  
Executive Assistant to Jim O'Hallaron  
Missouri Society of CPAS | www.mocpa.org  
lschaetzel@mocpa.org | m: 800.264.7966 | d: 314.392.5834  
Don't miss MOCPA's Awards Celebrations in November! 
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